
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
This year 10th-12th grade students enrolled in Health Occupations and Carpentry 
have the opportunity to be dual-enrolled, for free, through Pennsylvania College of 
Technology.  
 
The first step is having your student apply online; online applications will open on 
September 28th.   
 
After students apply, they will be scheduled to take a placement test called the 
Accuplacer.   
 
On the evening of the 28th, Pickering will be hosting a College Opportunities Night. A 
representative from Penn College of Technology will be present to help answer any 
questions you may have.  You may also contact Lea Scott, school counselor, or check 
out PCT’s website: https://www.pct.edu/k12-educators/penn-college-dual-
enrollment 
 
The classes available are: 
Health Occupations:   

Health 100 - Introduction to Health Careers 
Carpentry:  

BCT 103 - Construction Hand and Power Tools 
BCT 109 - Framing Principles 

 
We hope to see you on the evening of the 28th!  
 
Excitedly,  
 
Name 
School counselor 
counselor@cciu.org 
610-933-8877 ext. 4214 
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